
 

 
 
 
 
21.5.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
I cannot believe that we have got to the half term already – I bet that you and your 
grown-ups are ready for a break. Thank you to all of you for working so hard and really 
engaging with the Google Classroom activities as well as the class meet ups and Zoom 
sessions. I think that you have all given us grown-ups a good lesson in how to make the 
best of our strange new world. I think that the thing I am finding the most difficult is not 
knowing for definite when we can start getting back to normal and slowly start getting 
you guys into Fishergate again! But like Captain Sir Tom says “Tomorrow will be a good 
day.” So for now I am just thinking about tomorrow and not worrying about what might 
or might not happen later on! Maybe you could try and do that too if you sometimes feel 
a little bit worried.  
 
I have finished my kindness assemblies but I really liked this story and wanted to share it 
with you so here it is: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8Wi0UWLeT9I    I hope that you enjoy it 
as much as I did. Don’t forget to start your own little ripple of kindness. 
 
I hope that you and your families have a lovely half term.  
 

 
 
 
 
Take care and be kind,  
Mrs Clarke 
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